
From: Langham, Troy
To: Priscilla Lee; FCC Contact
Subject: RE: KYMT BPH-20190502AAF Las Vegas, NV
Date: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 10:43:43 AM

Priscilla,
 
We will be very happy to accept the 23.5 kw operation.      Do you need an amendment application
from us, or can you grant at the lower power?
 
Thank you for your email about this, and your prompt attention!
 
Troy Langham
VP, Technical Regulatory Affairs
iHeartMedia
 
7136 South Yale Avenue, Suite 501
o 918.664.4581
 
America’s #1 Audio Company
Reaching 9 out of 10 Americans Every Month
Radio | Digital | Social | Podcasts |
 

From: Priscilla Lee [mailto:Priscilla.Lee@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 9:27 AM
To: Langham, Troy <TroyLangham@iheartmedia.com>; FCC Contact <fcccontact@iheartmedia.com>
Subject: KYMT BPH-20190502AAF Las Vegas, NV
 
Hello,
 
The minor mod proposes to increase the HAAT by 42 meters which would trigger a questionable
station class.  You may either reduce the ERP from 24 kW to 23.5 kW, or reduce the HAAT from 1183
m to 1180 m to conform the facility to its proper class.
 
Please let me know by email and I can fix this accordingly.
 
Regards,
 
Priscilla M. Lee
Electronics Engineer
Audio Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
202.418.2957
 

mailto:TroyLangham@iheartmedia.com
mailto:Priscilla.Lee@fcc.gov
mailto:fcccontact@iheartmedia.com

